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Transcript
_________________________________________________________
					Schull												    Co. Cork											      Eire
	  				     7/3/69

My dear Miss Honohan,
				I received your letter
re  my election as a member of 
The Committee of Corkmen association
in London, but I regret to inform
you that owing to the fact that I
have been recalled to my home diocese
I am unable to accept the position.
				  I am sorry I cannot be of any
help to the association in London
but if there is anything I can do
[bookmark: _GoBack]for it here in Cork, I will be
pleased to do it.
				  I wish the association every 
blessing and success in the future.
                              your sincerely 
		         (Rev) Michael Ryan.



